
ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION LETTER 

Dear Staff, Guardians and Students,  

A copy of our district’s Asbestos Management Plan is available at the office during regular school hours. 
The district continues to update and improve the AHERA Asbestos Management Plans. Any inquiries 
regarding the management of asbestos-containing materials in our school should be directed to our 
district’s AHERA Designated Person, Lori Sheets.  

Contact Information:  

Lori Sheets 
Pleasant Valley School 
7975 Pleasant Valley Rd. 
Marion, MT 59925 
(406) 858-2343 
clerk@pvsmt.org  


